
 
 
March 18, 2024  
  
Dear ETS Patients:   
 
We are pleased to share that office trailers are now being installed at the Seattle Clinic location. 
These trailers will help with patient warmth and comfort as well as giving us the ability to bring 
some non-dosing services back on site. These trailers will have heating and cooling capabilities and 
will have ramps for ease of access. They will be positioned behind the building. This is an important 
step in bringing services back to 1700 Airport Way.  
 
Additionally, we have ordered another mobile dispensary to add to our Treatment in Motion (TIM) 
fleet. This vehicle will be parked at 1700 sometime this summer after delivery and licensing. This is 
a short-term solution to bring dosing back onsite. We look forward to sharing our long-term plans 
with you soon.  
 
Sincerely,   
 
Christine Beeman, Seattle Clinic Manager & Cathy Perez, South King County Clinic Manager   


